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Level 7, 50 Manners St Wellington 
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By email: accounting@xrb.govt.nz 

25 November 2022 

Subject: Proposed new lease accounting standard for Tier 1 and 2 
PBEs - PwC response 

Dear Gali 

We appreciate the opportunity to submit our views on the External Reporting Board (XRB) Proposed new 
lease accounting standard for Tier 1 and Tier 2 Public Benefit Entities (PBEs) (PBE IPSAS 43 Leases)). 

This response is on behalf of PricewaterhouseCoopers New Zealand (PwC NZ). References to "PwC", 
"we" and "our'' refer to PwC NZ only. 

Overall comments 

We support the XRB's proposal to introduce a new lease accounting standard based on the 
recently-issued IPSASB standard IPSAS 43 Leases. 

We also support the proposal to clarify the scope of PBE IPSAS 43 as it relates to the application of the 
standard to concessionary leases. 

We have made some observations where we believe further guidance would be helpful to ensure 
consistent application of the new standard. 

Questions for respondents 

Our responses to the specific questions raised in the consultation document are attached in Appendix A. 

We appreciate the opportunity to provide feedback on the proposed guidance. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should there be any matters you would like to discuss further. 

Yours sincerely 

� 
Stephen Hogg 
Capital Markets and Accounting Advisory Services Partner 
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